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Chair Dexter, Vice-Chairs Gamba and Helfrich, and Members of the Committee 

 

 

My name is Josephine. I live with my husband and three-month-old children in 

Hillsboro, Oregon. 

 

 

Lately they have increased our rent, and this new amount is no longer affordable. I'm 

hearing about Stable Homes for Oregon Families. I support this bill because it would 

put a stop to the increase in indiscriminate rent and be able to get help to pay the 

high cost of rent, it would support me a lot to avoid the high cost for a fair rent and not 

end up in eviction, living on the street . I have seen how several neighbors have been 

evicted, they are given a 72-hour notice and end up evicted and living on the streets, 

leaving behind their belongings and not returning for them because they no longer 

have anywhere to take them. I live in fear that this will happen to my family and me. 

We are hard-working people, the only thing we want is to have decent housing that 

can be paid for with the wages we earn and to be able to cover our basic needs. 

 

 

I ask you to support the Stable Homes proposal for the good of my family and all the 

families in Oregon who are running out of decent housing alternatives. 

 

 

  

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 Josefina H. 

 

 


